
AGGIE FOOTBALL HAS STARTED WITH A WIN! 

What exciting games against UCLA and Prairie View A&M! 
I am excited to announce the Galveston Yell Leaders will be at our meeting to share some of the 
great traditions of Texas A&M and teach us yells to get us ready for this football season! WHOOP! 

  
Northwest Harris County Aggie Moms’ Club 

September General Meeting 
Galveston Yell Leaders! 

Tuesday, September 13th, 2016  
  

HOUSTON DISTRIBUTING COMPANY 

7100 HIGH LIFE DRIVE 
HOUSTON, TX 77066 

Boutique Craft time at 5:45ish-6:30 pm 
Social Time & Refreshments from 6:30-7:00 and Meeting from 7:00-9:00 pm  

Tradition Beads, T-shirts, and Hullabaloo Huddle tickets will be available for purchase as 
well as get your student’s care package pre-ordered.  

 
The “Crafty Ladies” committee are looking for three volunteers: a woodcutter, someone to spray paint 
the white ornaments, and someone to help organize the 3 or 4 tree/frame making days in February 
and/or March. LaNell will be at the General meeting to answer any questions. 

 
Bring Food for an extra door prize ticket! 

  

Upcoming Event 
 

Hullabaloo Huddle Watch Party  
Scholarship Fundraiser 

This Saturday, September 17th 2016 at 6pm 
At Swanny’s Grill located at 6224 Theall Rd, Houston, TX 

Everyone that buys tickets at the meeting will be entered into a drawing for a Scentsy Gift 

Basket. 
Family friendly event. 

  
Silent Auction Donations & Door Prizes Needed  

Please consider donating or obtaining donations for our silent auction and door prizes for our 
fundraisers this year; Hullabaloo Huddle and the China Luncheon. 

We need items such as gift cards, beauty products, event tickets, golf outings, sporting goods, 
decorative items, clothing, jewelry, gardening items, Aggie merchandise, themed baskets, vacation 

packages, etc. Drop off your donation(s) at the general meeting. 
 

• Northwest Harris County Texas A&M University Mothers' Club is an organization that promotes and 
supports Texas A&M University students and their families.  We depend on the generosity of our 

members and community to help in our fundraising efforts. 
We truly appreciate your support of our club! 


